
 

                                                                                                                                 

    

 

Join Sisterhood for Kol Shabbat on July 27th, 2024 

Come for services at 9:30am and stay for lunch with Rabbi Goldstein. 

(Sisterhood lunch will start right after services and end around 1:30pm) 

 

Please RSVP by July 18th   

 

RSVP to: Lara Kunz (larabiz@aol.com) so we can plan for seating.  

Suggested donation for lunch is $18 

 

Please drop off check or mail to:   

BJBE Sisterhood  1201 Lake Cook Road  Deerfield, IL 60015  

Attn: Lara Kunz (Kol Shabbat) 

 


